
Dr. Leonard Wong is President of the Hong Kong Chiropractors Association (HKCA), the 
region’s oldest chiropractic professional body, founded in 1967. A former member of the 
Hong Kong Chiropractors Council—the statutory regulator for the profession—he 
combines clinical expertise with leadership to elevate standards, advocate for ethical 
practice, and broaden public access to chiropractic services.

At the HKCA, Dr. Wong collaborates with peers to tackle industry challenges, from 
improving practitioner support to promoting equitable healthcare access. During his 
regulatory tenure on the Chiropractors Council, he ensured rigorous adherence to 
competency and ethical guidelines, contributed to disciplinary processes, and shaped 
policies to uphold public trust.

A Canadian Memorial Chiropractic College graduate, Dr. Wong bridges hands-on patient 
care with organizational leadership. He champions long-standing goals of Hong Kong’s 
chiropractic community, notably integrating care into public health systems and securing 
rights for practitioners to issue sick leave certificates. These initiatives aim to address 
healthcare gaps while honoring the legacy of pioneers who established the profession over 
60 years ago.

Committed to patient-centered collaboration, Dr. Wong emphasizes pragmatic, incremental 
progress. His advocacy focuses on practical solutions to enhance chiropractic care’s 
accessibility, safety, and alignment with community needs. By fostering teamwork across 
sectors, he strives to position chiropractic care as a trusted, integral component of Hong 
Kong’s healthcare landscape.


